MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and City Council

FROM: Greg Guernsey, Director
Planning and Development Review Department

DATE: November 20, 2014

SUBJECT: Shoal Creek Walk - C14-2009-0151(RCA)
Postponement Request by Staff

Staff is requesting a postponement from the November 20, 2014 hearing to December 11, 2014,
for the above-referenced rezoning request.

The case has been postponed at Planning Commission, necessitating this delay.

Gl/}e;&l%, Director

Planning and Development Review Department

X: Marc Ott, City Manager
Sue Edwards Assistant City Manager



